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Comments: I am writing to comment on aspects of the forest plan relating to wilderness designations.

 

I support the Gallatin Forest Partnership agreement. I would like to see wilderness and roadless areas protected.

I feel it is important to protect wilderness and roadless areas from further development because there are less

and less undeveloped areas in the United States every year. Once these areas are developed, it is unlikely that

they will every be restored to their natural state again.

 

In particular, I support protecting the Crazy Mountains to preserve their wilderness characteristics, as well as

Protecting the following roadless areas in the Pryor Mountains as recommended Wilderness: Lost Water, Big

Pryor, Punch Bowl, and Bear Canyon.

Maintaining the boundaries of the current recommended Wilderness in the Lionhead

Retain areas currently recommended for Wilderness in the Absaroka Beartooth area, and additionally

recommend Dome Mountain, Emigrant Peak, Chico Peak, Woodbine, East Rosebud to Stillwater, and Red

Lodge Creek. 

Managing the Tongue River Breaks, King Mountain, and Cook Mountain in the Ashland district as recommended

Wilderness


